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Principals Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Three Year Old Kindy 

Next Thursday 2nd December will be the final three-year old kindy day for Term 4. I would like to thank all par-

ents and students who supported this program and attended our sessions. Three year old kindy is a fantastic 

way for our new kindy students to start to learn our school routines and get to know their classmates before en-

tering kindy in 2022. 

 

Kindy Orientation 

On Monday 29th November, we will be hosting our Kindy Orientation. 2022’s kindy students are invited to at-

tend our morning block for a morning of learning fun. Our students who will be moving to the Senior room in 

2022 will also spend the morning in the senior room and our year 6 students will spend the morning else where. 

We look forward to welcoming our new kindy students for their orientation.  

 

Reporting 

2021’s Semester 2 reports will be sent out via email on Friday 10th December. If your email address has 

changed since the semester 1 reports were sent out can you please let Lauren or Josie know as soon as possi-

ble.  

 

National Schools Opinion Survey  

I would like to thank the families who completed our National School Opinion Survey over the past few weeks. 

This  survey is completed every two years by all schools in the country. It is a great way to gauge how we are 

tracking as a school and what areas we need to focus on in our next operational plan.  

 

Parent Interviews  

Parent interviews will be held on Tuesday 14th December from 11am. A booking form will be sent out via email 

later today. If you would like to schedule an interview with your child’s teacher please contact Josie in the of-

fice to book a time slot. 

 

End of Year Concert  

Our end of year concert will be held on Saturday 11th December starting at 6pm. Students will present their 

show piece entitled “The Night Before Christmas’ then we will present our end of year awards and farewell our 

2021 leavers. We look forward to showcasing our achievements over the past year to you all and celebrating 

the 2021 school year.  

 

Christmas Party  

On Wednesday 15th December we will be hosting our annual Christmas party. The afternoon will start at 

around 12 pm with a shared lunch, Secret Santa, cutting of the Graduation Cake and Christmas games. We 

will then set up  water play for all students. If students wish to participate in water play, they will require bathers 

and a clean change of clothes to change into at the end of the day. This year as a final celebration we are 

inviting all families to join us. Our playgroup and three-year-old kindy students are also invited to join. It is our 

hope that we can get most of our school community together to enjoy our Christmas celebration and a final 

farewell to our leavers. Remember a Christmas t-shirt is encouraged, and we hope to see you there.  

Lauren Suttie 

Principal 

mailto:MoorineRock.PS@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.moorinerockps.wa.edu.au/


Upcoming Events 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

Week 7 

 

22/11 

Kindy Day 

Swimming Lessons 

  

23/11 

Kindy Day 

Newsletter 

Swimming 
Lessons 

24/11 

Swimming Lessons 

25/11 

Kindy Day 

Swimming Lessons 

 3 Year Old Kindy 

26/11 

Swimming 
Lessons 

 

Week 8 

 

29/11 

Kindy Day 

Orientation Day 

(Kindies for 2022 join 
us) 

Swimming Lessons 

30/11 

Kindy Day 

Swimming 
Lessons 

1/12 

Swimming Lessons 

2/12 

Kindy Day 

3 Year Old Kindy 

Playgroup 

Swimming Lessons 

3/12 

Swimming 
Lessons 

  

Week 9 

6/12 

Kindy Day 

  

7/12 

Kindy Day 

Newsletter 

8/12 

 

9/12 

Kindy Day 

 

10/12 

Reports 
Emailed Out 

11/12 

Christmas 
Concert and 
Awards 
Night 

6 pm start 

 Thursday 25th November—Three Year old Kindy  

 Monday 22nd November—Friday 3rd December—Swimming 

Lessons (no shop lunches for these two weeks for Years 1—Year 

6– Kindy students can still have shop lunches as will be on site 

 Monday 29th November—Orientation Day—all year levels go 

up a year.  Kindies for 2022 join us for the morning session 

 Thursday 2nd December—Three Year old Kindy Day (last day) 

 Thursday 2nd December—Playgroup 

 Friday 10th December—Reports are emailed out. 

 Saturday 11th December—Christmas Concert and Awards 

Night commencing at 6 pm 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  



STARS OF THE WEEK  

Senior Room Star of the Week 

Term Four Week Seven 

 

Junior Room Star of the Week 

Term Four Week Seven 

Senior Room Star of the Week 

Term Four Week Six 

Junior Room Star of the Week 

Term Four Week Six 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 



 

 

FROM THE ART ROOM WITH MRS NICHOLL 



Happy Birthday 

Jackson Kelly 28th November 

Angelo Guerini   30th November  

A big Thank You to Rebecca Guerini   
  

For creating and organising the new hoodies for everyday uniform.  
The P & C were able to fund one for each student.  

It was so lovely to see the kids toastie & warm during the end of 
winter, when they arrived.  

They love them!   
 

-the P & C Committee  





 

 

 

 

 

CLEANER POSITION AVAILABLE 
 
 

 
 

Moorine Rock Primary School has a permanent  
Cleaning position –Cleaner Working Alone  

 
 

3 hours per day/15 hours per week 
 

Start and finish times can be negotiated 
 

Please contact Moorine Rock Primary School on  
08 9048 9800 for more information. 

 
 



The Staff and Students of 

Moorine Rock Primary School  

 

 

WOULD LIKE TO INVITE ALL                      

PARENTS AND  

COMMUNITY MEMBERS TO OUR  

”END OF YEAR CONCERT  

AND AWARDS NIGHT”  

 

It will be held at the School in the undercover area on  

Saturday, 11th December commencing at 6 p.m.        

Please join us in celebrating the end of “2021” with a 

night of fun and entertainment.  

When the concert concludes, Santa will visit the children 

at school. When Santa has left all Parents and            

Community Members are welcome to attend the           

festivities held by the Moorine Rock P & C                       

at the Tennis Club.  

 

A meal of hamburgers and/or sausages and a shared  

supper will be available for a small fee.  

Drinks will also be available  








